
Buses
Getting on the Airlink coach on Saturday morning The Reporter
was impressed by the cleanliness and the helpfulness of the
driver.

The Airlink travels regularly between Waverley Bridge and the
airport. But on Saturday the bus had to take a detour. It did
not proceed along Princes Street as normal but headed off to
the  airy  heights  of  George  Street  before  joining  Princes
Street again at the West End.

We should of course have read The Broughton Spurtle which had
advance warning!

The excuse is……oh you can read it for yourself – or guess –
yes you got it!
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